
P-05-1065 Re-opening schools for year 11 pupils rather than year 8, from 

2nd November onwards 

 

This petition was submitted by Cai White having collected a total of 63 

signatures. 

 

Text of Petition:    

Ms. Kirsty Williams, the Minister for Education, announced that years 9, 10, 

11, 12 and 13 will have to work from home and I believe that this decision is 

a poor one, as they will have to sit their GCSEs in May. 
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